
Porters Grange Primary School 

School Minutes - 17.1.2019 
 

  A register was taken. Most council members 

attended – thank you. 

  School councillors were welcomed back after 

the Christmas break. 

 Councillors will talk with their classes about 

how the new school menu is going. 

 The classes will have a discussion about the 

money that has been raised recently and what the 

money could be spent on. Councillors already had 

some ideas about. 

 Miss Baylis has asked the councillors to do a 

class tally, answering questions about the school 

council. 

 Lastly the councillors will ask their classes if 

there are any issues or things that are going well 

around the school. 

 Next meeting will be held on 31st January 

2019.  



  


